
Upgrade inefficient T12 ballasts and lamps to new, 
energy-efficient T8 or T5 Fulham electronic ballasts 
and lamps for significant savings. In addition to 
lower energy costs and less maintenance, utility 
company rebates may also be available in your area.

Rapid ROI with
Fulham T8 & T5 
Electronic Ballasts

Why switch now?                           
T12 technology is inefficient and 
being phased out by law. The U.S. 
Department of Energy already prohibited 
manufacture of T12 magnetic ballasts 
for replacement purposes in 2010, and 
recent legislation phases out most T12 
lamp technology starting in mid-2012.

Let Fulham help you:
• Save energy dollars
• Improve color rendering
• Get more lumens per watt

• Save on HVAC costs due to lower operating temperatures
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Many T8 ballast and lamp 
combinations are CEE listed. 

Fulham also offers an 
assortment of T5 lamps and 

ballasts for operation in a variety 
of applications. 

Lighting...Global. Intelligent. Sustainable.




